
 

 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
Welcome to your child’s final term at St Margaret’s at Cliffe Primary School. We will be 

continuing with our learning; ensuring we have caught up on any missed learning from 

lockdown and revising concepts before your children make their way on to their secondary 

schools! 

You may have noticed Mr Wratten, our student teacher, at the door during drop off and 

dismissal. He is a second year student who will be increasing his teaching time across each 

week throughout his time here. Mr Wratten’s last day with us will be Friday 11th June. 

 

We are looking at ways in which we can also make this term memorable for your children. 

Please look out for details coming in the next few weeks about our plans.  

 

P.E. will be on Tuesdays and Thursdays this year. We will be using 

the outdoor space only. Children should continue to come to 

school in their PE kits on those days. As always, earrings need to 

be left at home on these days or your child needs to be able to 

remove and replace their earrings for PE. A small box in their PE 

bag helps with safe storage.  

 

In English we will be reading and studying ‘Floodland’ by Marcus Sedgwick, ‘Kensuke’s 

Kingdom’ by Michael Morpurgo and ‘The London Eye Mystery’ by Siobhan Dowd. Further 

breakdown of texts, topics and objectives studied throughout the term can be found on the 

school website.  

 

In History, we will be studying the Ancient Maya, which children are already enjoying 

learning about. In Science, we will be learning about electricity as well as Animals and 

Humans. Art will be taught on Thursday afternoons by Mrs Saynor.  

 

If you need to speak with me I will be available via email to answer any of your questions. 

Please contact me at c.class6@st-margarets-dover.kent.sch.uk.  If you require to speak with 

me on the phone, then the school office can arrange this.  

 
Miss Brett 
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